Application 2022/1962/P

I refer to my objection to this application dated 14/8/21 (below).

As stated in that objection, T am the long leaseholder of Having further considered the planning application, it appears to me that no assessment has been carried out by the applicant in relation to the possible
impact on my property in terms of daylight / sunlight or overshadowing. Similarly, there has been no consideration of potential amenity impacts generally on my property (for example through the re-positioning of the terrace), It
seems inevitable that the planned development will have some such impacts and I would ask that no decision be made on the application until these matters have been properly assessed. I will be happy to facilitate access to my
property in order for that that to be done.

Please confirm receipt of this objection and that it is being considered.

Kind regards,

Neil Kitchener KC



